
Carlisle Trails Committee Meeting Minutes 
February 7, 2014 

Bert Willard, Secretary 
 
Attendance: Alan Ankers, Henry Cox, Marc Lamere, Warren Spence, Steve Tobin, Bert Willard. 
Guests: Sylvia Willard. 
Documents Presented: 
None. 
 
Old Business: 

 
Approve Meeting Minutes: 

The minutes for the January 10, 2013 meeting were approved as written. 
 

Moonlight: 
The moonlight walk at the Cranberry Bog was limited to walking around the bog and the 

Pipeline Trail due to icy conditions.  No head count was taken but an estimate of 15-20 was 
stated. 

 
Annual Report: 

Steve has completed the Trails Committee annual report. 
  
New Business: 

 
Boy Scout Trail Project at Spencer Brook: 

Steve has received a request for an Eagle Scout project from scout Matt Roberts.  Steve is 
proposing a bridge over a small stream (Trails in Carlisle p.10).  It would be 10 to 16 feet in 
length and a maximum of about 2 feet above the water.  He also proposed placing a “Bert’s 
Bench” nearby overlooking the Spencer Brook Marsh. 

 
Recent Activities: 

Steve reported having removed two trees from Greenough trails and one tree from Sachs 
Greenway. 

 
Rodgers Road Trail: 

A request to remove downed trees on the Rodgers Road easement has been received from 
Mary Zoll. 

 
Trail Signs: 

Marc has previously completed a sign for the CR#4 easement on Cranberry Hill Rd which 
allows access to the Acorn Trail in the state park (Trails in Carlisle p.24). 

A sign at the circle at the end of Kimball Road will need a post (Trails in Carlisle p.15). 
Installation will be in the spring. 
 

Schedule next meeting: 
The next meeting will be March 7, 2014. 


